Commonwealth Edison
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, lllinols 60515

August 14, 1990

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Detailed Control Room Design Review
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

Reference: (a) P.C. Shemanski letter o T.J. Kovach
dated June 28, 1990.

(b) W.E. Morgan letter to NRC dated
May 25, 1990.
Dear Sir:

Reference (b) transmitted LaSalle County Station's request for the
schedular extension of two HED's and to "accept as is" seven HED's that were
earlier committed to and approved by the NRC in Reference (a).

In a teleconference with Mr. James Bongarra of your staff on June 19,
1990, Mr. Bongarra approved the request for the schedular extension and to
"accept as is" the HED's discussed in reference (k).

This letter documents that approval.

Please direct any questions you may have regarding this matter to this
office.

Very truly yours,

Mgt Moo

Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc:  James Bongarra - NRR
Robert Pulsifer - NRR Project Manager 09
Senior Resident Inspector - LSCS
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